
Dear Parents,  
 
What a fantastic week we’ve 
had producing Topic Books and 
celebrating all of the children’s 
hard work! 
   
Many thanks for your continued 
support with reading and     
learning spellings this term. 
 
We hope you all have a fabulous 
holiday. Happy Easter!  
 
Best wishes, 
Julia, Jo and James. 

Easter Week 

Year 4 have been learning about the true 

meaning of Easter, looking closely at the 

events leading up to Jesus’ death.  We have 

used our bibles to act out the story of Jesus 

in the Wilderness.  The children have also 

taken part in a class 

discussion about 

Lent and why it is 

important to us.  

 

 

 

  

4J SWIMMING 
Swimming will begin on Wednesday 13th April for 

10 weeks.  
 

We would love 
any empty or 

full seed      
packets for our 
next topic.  Any 
time in the first 

week back 
please. 

In Maths this week, we have been  looking at 

number sequences and working out the 

‘rule’.  This has helped us to identify missing 

numbers and complete a variety of patterns. 

 

For example: 

46, 50, 54, 58, __, __, __. 

Pupils also had the chance to build 

their own Easter gardens to represent 

rebirth and new life. This year we had 

more entries than ever and they were 

all beautiful.  

Bentley Copse Meeting 
Bentley Copse Meeting has been rescheduled for 
Thursday 21st April at 7pm.  Looking forward to  
seeing you there. 


